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Thank you Mr. President, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Lithuania to the 26th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation, for the comprehensive presentation of the national report.  
My delegation welcomes the steps taken by the Government for the purpose of strengthening the strong foundation for protection of human rights, in particular:

· The ratification of the Convention for the Protection of All Persons Against Enforced Disappearances, 

· The ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and other cruel, inhuman or degrading treatment.
In the area of combating violence against women my delegation commends Lithuania’s further improvement and strengthening of legal framework, and we also note with appreciation that the Government of Lithuania continues efforts to prevent violence against women and to provide assistance to victims of violence.
Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends that Lithuania without delay ratifies the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence and expedites the harmonization of legislation in accordance with it.
We would like to ask the delegation to tell us more about the state of the National Strategy for Combating Violence against Women.
I thank you Mr. President.
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